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Childrenõs Church is for kids age 4 through 2nd Grade. 
Kids will be dismissed during the worship service to attend 

their own time of worship in Room 3. 
 

In Childrenõs Church, kids will enjoy singing, crafts, games, 
and a snack. 

 
Questions can be directed to Diane Norris (269) 491-8968 

Or Rebecca Shanahan (616) 312-3070 
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CONGREGATION MEETING 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 2ND AT 10:45 A.M. 

The Board of Elders invites all adults to gather in the  
Sanctuary on Sunday, January 2nd at 10:45 a.m. to gather  
information about a recent proposal from Barry County  

Christian School (BCCS).  BCCS has approached Leighton 
Church about renting our facility temporarily for a second school 
campus.  The Board of Elders wishes to hear your input on this 
proposal. More information can be found in the email from Pastor 

Dave dated December 22nd or attached to the Weekly  
Newsletter for those who pick up a hard copy in the Lobby. 



January 9th kicks off Missions Emphasis Month.  Throughout the month of January, 
we will hear from missionaries around the world about what is happening in their 
ministry.  Adopt a missionary family and support and encourage them throughout the 

year. Commit to support the missions ministry of Leighton Church.  
 

 
SCHEDULE 

 
January 9th: Joe & Beth Batchelder, missionaries in Kenya, Africa (virtual visit) 
                     Mibu Airstrip Update Video 
 
January 16thðBob Margaron, missionary in Stockton, California (virtual visit) 
 
January 23rdðShad & Sarah Deal, missionaries in Roach, Missouri (virtual visit) 
 
January 30thðMark Overbeek, missionary in Kodiak Island, Alaska 
                         Faith Promise Pledge Sunday 
                         Church-wide Dinner hosted by Mission Team (meal will be catered) 



Equipping kids to know, 
grow, and show Godõs love 

Looking for a meaningful mid-week activity for your 
kids?  Bring them to Kids Worship! 

For kids age 3 thru 5th Grade to experience Godõs 
story in fresh, fun, meaningful ways. 

Questions? Contact Robbi Hilton (616) 217-7532 
 
 
 

A Bible study for girls age 10-12 in Room 14. Starting 
January 5, the girls will be walking through the books 
of the Bible, looking at when it was written, the  
author, the bookõs theme, select stories and               

characters. 
 

Questions?  Contact Sarah Geers (616) 299-6898 

No Youth Group January 2nd.  
 

Youth Group meets Sunday Nights  

5:15-7:30 p.m.  

January 9, 16, & 23  

All 6th -12th grade students are welcome!  
 

The topic for January is about identity.  

Friends welcome!  
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MILK CAPS NEEDED FOR KIDS WORSHIP  
 

The children who attend Kids Worship will be doing a  
snowman craft in the coming weeks.  Milk jug caps or small 

lids of similar size are needed. 
If you have some that you can contribute, please place them 
in the designated box in the Lobby by January 16th. 

Questions can be directed to Robbi Hilton (616) 217-7532 or 
rhilton@bethany.org 


